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The Magic House Hosts Wild Event with Serengeti Steve 
Squirmy, Slimy, Scaly, Slithery Creatures Kids Love 

 
ST LOUIS (August 1, 2024) – Leapin’ lizards! On Saturday, August 17 from 10:00 am to 2:00 
pm, The Magic House, St. Louis Children’s Museum is playing host to creatures big and small 
from a mighty python to a tiny gecko! At this fun event called Squirmy, Slimy, Scaly, Slithery 
Creatures Kids Love, visitors will have the opportunity to get close with a variety of reptiles and 
enjoy a thrilling presentation by Serengeti Steve, featuring some of his favorite critters and loads 
of audience participation! Performances will take place in the Museum’s Story Time Theater at 
10:00 am, 11:00 am, 12:00 pm and 1:00 pm.  
 
Additional educational reptile experiences will be provided by the St. Louis Herpetological 
Society, and the Missouri Department of Conservation. This event is free with Museum 
admission and no reservations are required. For more information, visit [insert new link] 
 
About The Magic House, St. Louis Children’s Museum  
The Magic House is a not-for-profit participatory museum that provides hands-on learning 
experiences that spark imagination, pique curiosity, enhance creativity and develop problem-
solving skills within a place of beauty, wonder, joy, and magic. Serving more than 550,000 
visitors annually, The Magic House opened in 1979 and has 55,000 square feet of hands-on 
exhibits. In 2019, the Museum opened an all-new satellite makerspace in the City of St. Louis 
on Delmar Boulevard, located between the Central West End and the Delmar Loop. 
 
To stay up-to-date with The Magic House, visit www.magichouse.org and follow the club 
on Facebook and Instagram. 
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